
Year 5/6 Boys Football 
The Year 5/6 team battled courageously in their first tournament of the year. 

They came together as a team and were unlucky to miss out on 2nd place. Mr. 

Dallinger was very proud of their effort. Not pictured in the photo 

unfortunately is Junior, as he had to make his way to his Sussex team football 

training. We are also taking part in a school league. We are currently 

unbeaten and look forward to completing our fixtures throughout the school 

year. 

 


